
Working Group Meeting for Development of Green Park Involving Future Skills: 06 

November to 08 November 2024 

 

A working group meeting was held from 6th to 8th November 2024 at the PSS Central Institute 

of Vocational Education (PSSCIVE) to review the progress of the "Development of Green Park 

Involving Future Skills" project and plan future activities for the current academic year. The 

primary aim of the meeting was to identify and integrate new technologies, ensuring the project 

aligns with emerging trends in green skills and sustainable practices. The meeting was attended 

by distinguished experts, including Prof. K.K. Jain from NITTTR, Bhopal; Dr. P.C. Bargale, 

retired Principal from CIAE, Bhopal; Er. J.P. Lal, Ex-CMD, Lucknow; Mr. Ankit Sharma from 

Green Max, Bhopal; and Dr. K.C. Pandey from RKDF, Bhopal. 

During the discussions, the experts provided valuable insights and recommendations for future 

activities under the project, with a significant focus on identifying cutting-edge technologies 

that could be integrated into the Green Park initiative. The goal was to equip students with 

future-ready skills in sustainability and environmental conservation. Additionally, the 

development of a comprehensive training manual for the Green Skills Project was discussed. 

This manual is intended to serve as a key resource to impart practical knowledge and skills to 

students, empowering them to actively contribute to green initiatives and sustainable practices. 

The outcomes of the meeting are expected to guide the successful implementation of the 

project, ensuring it becomes a benchmark for integrating green skills with technological 

innovation in educational settings. 

 

Experts with the Coordinator Dr. Saurabh Prakash during the workshop for the development 

of Green Park involving Future Skills. 


